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Happy holidays!

We had a very busy
November/December for Student
Activities. First, we had a wonderful
talk at Carleton by our Society
President Sheila Hayter. We had
over 60 students in attendance and
heard from Sheila about her
presidential theme and the
importance of bringing the energy
sector forward. A big thank you to
Sheila for her talk, and to Jayson
Bursill from the Carleton Student
Branch and Dan Redmond for
organizing the event.

Second, on December 6th, we had
24 students from Earl of March

High School visit Modern
Niagara’s shop in the east end of
the city. This group was composed of
students from different grades, all
currently participating in a tech
class. The students had the
opportunity to see firsthand how
ductwork is made and get their first
look into the HVAC industry. Thank
you to Modern Niagara for having
us, and for Adam Moons and Adam
Graham for participating.

Safe travels this break, and I look
forward to seeing you all in the new
year.

Liz Primeau

Student 
Activities
Elizabeth
Primeau
2018-2019
OVC Student 
Activities Chair
Total HVAC

E-mail: elizabthp@totalhvac.com

Student Activities 
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2021 OTTAWA CRC
ASHRAE is comprised of Chapters
and Regions within Society.  The
Ottawa Valley Chapter is part of
Region II, along with all other
Canadian Chapters East of Win-
nipeg.  Each year, the Regions
hold Chapter Regional Conferences
(or CRCs) for the regional leader-
ship teams to work with the chap-
ter leadership teams to resolve
issues and improve the operations
of the chapters and of the region. 

Often the CRCs are also a great op-
portunity to provide critical train-
ing to people in chapter committee
chair positions.

The Ottawa Valley Chapter

sends delegates to the Region II
CRC each year and I am happy to
announce that we will be hosting
the CRC in August of 2021.  It
may seem a bit early to be thinking
of the event however we will begin
planning for the event in early to
mid-2019.

The last time a CRC was hosted by
Ottawa was in 2012 and it was a
tremendous success.  Not only did
the CRC meet its goals and objec-
tives, but hosting the conference
also provided a great opportunity
for Ottawa Valley Chapter mem-
bers to get involved with organiz-
ing and delivering a successful
conference.

The upcoming 2021 CRC will pro-
vide a fantastic opportunity for Ot-
tawa Valley Chapter members to
get involved.  We are looking for
interested people to act in the ca-
pacity of conference chair or co-
chair. If you are interested in
getting involved or know someone
that you think would be interested
please let me know.

President
Daniel Redmond
2018-2019
OVC President
Carleton 
University

E-mail: daniel.redmond@carleton.ca

Hi OVC!

As some of you saw, the archery
tag event was postponed until after
the Holidays. We are looking at
having it on the Friday following the
January meeting so keep your eyes
out for that registration in the new
year! We are also excited that  in the

new year we will be introducing a
new event where we meet up for a
skate on either the canal or ‘Rink of
Dreams’! 

I hope everyone has a wonderful and
safe holidays and look forward to
seeing you all in the New Year!

YEA Archery Tag

E-mail: jhansen@gwal.com

Committee
Chair
Jordan Hansen
2018-2019
OVC YEA Chair
Goodkey Weedmark
&Associates Limited
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2018-2019
President

Daniel Redmond
President-Elect

Aaron Dobson
Treasurer
Adam Moons
Secretary
Adrianne Mitani
Governors
Chris Frauley
Joe Della Valle
Jacob Hough

Celine Baribeau
Peter Shaw-Wood
Past President
Adam Graham

Committees
Attendance
Sandy Taylor
Audit

Abbey Saunders
Capital Communiqué

Evans Mutua
CRC

Daniel Redmond
CTTC

Jacob Hough
Grassroots 

Government Affairs
Adam Moons
Financial
Sandy Taylor
Greeter

Chris Frauley
History

Ryan Dickinson
Membership 
Promotion
Andrew Brown

Nominations & 
Awards

Abbey Saunders
Steve Moons
PAOE

Aaron Dobson
Program
James Pady
Research
Promotion
Aaron Dobson
Roster

Georges Maamari
Special Events

Colleen Fox
Joe Della Valle
Rod Lancefield
Adam Moons
Student 
Activities

Elizabeth Primeau
Table Top
David Michelin

YEA
Jordan Hansen
Website

Ryan Dickinson

Advertising career opportunities on the
ASHRAE Ottawa Valley Website makes good
business sense. We offer a unique way to reach
technical professionals and make your ad dollars
work hard for you.

To discuss your needs, contact one of our
chapter officers, via our “This Year” page.
Increase the impact of your advertising through
the ASHRAE Ottawa Valley Website today.

Rates for career opportunities ads are as follows:

Chapter Member: 
$50/month
$80/2 months
$100/3 months

Non-member: 
$250/month

Note: Purchase of additional months will only have a discounted rate if purchased up
front. Otherwise the standard rate will apply for additional months.

Placement of an Ad
We suggest that you complete and submit our advertisement form to speed up the
processing of your request. If you have provided your e-mail address, a confirmation
receipt e-mail will be sent to you for reference.

Please note that ads require prepayment made to the treasurer. Please register and
pay through the online system and contact Adam Moons (amoons@master.ca) with
any questions. Follow the link below for payment.

The ads will appear on the website until the end date for publication provided in the
submitted form. To extend the ad, please resubmit the form with the new publication
dates and the required prepayment amounts.`

Business Card
Ads
You can support your chapter and promote your
business by placing your business card in the
Capital Communiqué. It will also appear on the
chapter website.

The cost is $250.00 for the year. Please contact
Rod Lancefield at rod.lancefield@hts.com for
more details.

Payment will be made through the online system. Follow the link below for
payment.
https://ashraeottawa.simplesignup.ca/en/2591/index.php?m=eventSummary

Ads will now require prepayment. All of last year’s ads will appear in the
Communique for the first month of this year to allow time for payment for the
upcoming year. Ads will be refreshed accordingly in the second Communique.

Publicity
2018-2019 Publicity Committee Co-Chair
HTS Engineering Ltd.
E-mail: rod.lancefield@hts.com

Publicity
Rod Lancefield
2018-2019 Publicity 
Committee Co-Chair
HTS Engineering
Ltd.

E-mail: rod.lancefield@hts.com

Advertising Treasurer
Adam Moons
2018-2019
OVC Treasurer
Master Group

E-mail: amoons@master.ca

Link: https://ashraeottawa.simplesignup.ca/en/2590/index.php?m=eventSummary
Link: https://ashraeottawa.simplesignup.ca/en/2593/index.php?m=eventSummary


